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May 30, 2017 

Dear KARATEDO friends, 

 

It is with great pleasure and excitement that we officially invite you and your team to London, 

Ontario, Canada, July 28th-30th 2017 for the 2017 Koshiki Super Karatedo World 

Championships and the 2017 Canadian Open Koshiki Super Karatedo Championships.  

These events will be held on the beautiful campus of Fanshawe College, in the city of 

London, Ontario, in the beautiful Glenn Johnston Athletic Center, home of the Fanshawe 

Falcons.  The year 2017 will also mark the 50 year anniversary of Hanshi Masayuki Kukan 

Hisataka’s arrival in Canada in 1967, where he introduced Shorinjiryu and Koshiki Karatedo 

in Canada.  This milestone will be celebrated at the farewell banquette held after the 

tournament on July 30th 2017. 

 

In 2014, The Canadian Koshiki Karatedo Association, to great success, hosted the 2014 

Koshiki Karate World Cup in London, Ontario, on the beautiful campus of Wester University.  

Having over 6 hours of television coverage and a wonderful facility, which provided great 

accommodations and excellent meals at an affordable cost.  This 2017 World 

Championships plans to be even more spectacular, truly showcasing the best and greatest of 

Super Karatedo World Koshiki Kaatedo Federation and the Canadian Koshiki Karatedo 

Association, greatly encourage strong support for this World Championship event from all 

member countries, in order to make this truly a World Championships.  Please contact 

Canadian Koshiki as soon as possible and let them know how they can assist you and your 

team, in your plans for attending this historic event. 

 

We would be honored to have you and your team participate in this Koshiki Karatedo World 

Championships and Canadian Open Championships  

 

Please let them know how they can help to make you arrangements easier, as they have been 

given support from the City of London and Fanshawe College, to ensure a professional and 

enjoyable tournament.  We will also include seminars conducted by Hanshi Masayuki 

Kukan Hisataka, Kensei 10th Dan, which will focus on developing both the players as well as 

Coaches/ Trainers, making this Championships a great learning and developmental 

opportunity for all who attend.  There will also be an exchange training seminar, geared to 

building friendships among the competitors and encouraging international relationships.   

 

We look forward to seeing you in London, Ontario, in July 2017, and to contacting Canadain 

Koshiki Karatedo Association at your earliest convenience. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

Masamitsu Kudaka, Hanshi 8th Dan 

Chairman / World Koshiki Karatedo Federation 
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